
May 6, 2002 Minutes  

6:00pm 

 

In attendance:  Pat Ferrara, MaryLou Volpe, Terry Ryan, Lynne Girouard and Connie 

Thompson  

 Robert Provost  Absent 

 

Minutes   Approval of April minutes 

 

Treasurer’s report Approval of Report and Warrant 

 

Correspondence In 

Northeast Aids Ride thru Sturbridge Jim to take care of Rest area 

 

Correspondence Out 

Bath House bid package has been sent out for Re-bid 

 Bid opening Thursday June 6, 2002  

Letter of recommendation for Dan Thompson 

 

Sign and Property Use 
Boy Scout Troop 222 Open House May 11, 2002 9-12 Town Common 

Back Road Express U-16 / Town Softball Field/ ok’d with Softball League 

 

New Business 
Should we offer a training program for 13-15 year olds volunteers to help at the Rec. 

Teen Job opportunity with Senior Center 

Playground surface Handicap access to playground area 

Concert Listing Approved by the Committee 

 

Old Business  

Highway dept. has purchased no overnight parking sign for Town Common 

Do not Block Driveway for the Rec Area by Skatepark 

 

Officers 

Connie Thompson / Chair 

Pat Ferrara / Rec Liaison 

Mary Lou and Lynne / Treasurer 

Lynne / Secretary 

 

Next Meeting Monday May 20,2002 at 6:00pm 

Adjourned at 7:30 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 



 

 

 

 

 

 


